
 

    
 

Welcome to our February 24th 2014 meeting 
 We are glad you are here! 

 

 
Bingo:  Jennifer Thomas     Prayer/Pledge:   Dan Boyd 
Health & Happiness:   Kelly Morris    Sgt.-at-Arms:     Phil Jamison 
                

Our Program Today 
 

 
 

“Are You Smarter Than a 5th Grader – Jennie Stultz” 
“New Member Spotlight – Grace Merten” 

 
March 3rd – Hike of the Appalachian Trail – Jack Collier 
March 10th – Loray Mills Project – Lucy Penninger & Billy Hughes 
March 17th – Bones McKinney Basketball’s Unforgettable Showman – Bethany Bradsher 
March 24th – Bit of Hope Ranch – Susan Hanson 

                        
    

“Happy Birthday”                                                                     “Happy Club Anniversary”  

 

Peter Wittenberg – February 23rd      Jesse Cole – 1 year 

John Watts III – February 24th      Sheree Hall – 14 years 

John Stanley – March 2nd       John Judson – 29 years 

       David Kirlin – 28 years 

       Lindsay Lockett – 14 years 

       Charles Saunders – 24 years 

       James Stewart Jr – 42 years 

       Natalie Tindol – 18 years 

 

          

www.gastoniaeastrotary.org                                                                              www.facebook.com/gastoniaeastrotary 

 

 



Do you know who to ask if you have a question, suggestion or comment?                   
 

   
John Pea – President -704-865-1663   Karl McKinnon – President - Elect - 704-866-6903 
Sonya McGraw – Treasurer – 704-866-6119   Bill Moore – Secretary- 704-865-4400 
David Fogarty – Immediate Past President – 704-823-8657 Kent Huggins – Asst. Sec-Treasurer - 704-865-2479   
Lew Carter – Rotary Foundation – 704-884-3570  Bernardo Porter – Membership – 704-864-0068 
Veronica Feduniec – Community Service – 704-874-1906 Kelly Morris – International Service - 704-852-3222 
Morgan Rhoney – Club Administration 1 – 704-868-4393 Edie Hancock – Club Administration 2 – 704-860-1831 
Michael Dickson – Public Relations – 704-824-0892  Ed Jackson – Sgt–at-Arms – 704-810-0460  
Jennie Stultz – Education Initiative – 704-865-7770  Michael Scott – Rotary Ramble – 704-867-1210 
John Watts – Rotary Ramble – 704-864-2685  Randy Riley – Club Trainer – 704-905-1955 

Stephen Whitesell – Assistant District Governor – 704-867-6669 
 
To contact fellow club members and to view a club membership database, visit: https://www.directory-
online.com/Rotary/.  Log-on with your email address.  If you have not changed your password, it will be your last 
name. 
 
The individuals listed below are responsible for the Prayer/Pledge and calling Bingo on the 
assigned dates.  If you cannot attend on the date requested, please delegate your 
responsibility to another club member.   
 
Date   Prayer/Pledge  Bingo    Sgt.at Arms   Health & Happiness   

March 3rd Michael Scott  Jay Falls   Jeff Howe    Steve D’Avria 
March 10th Chuck Long  Rick Houser  Stephen Hannon    Steve D’Avria 
March 17th John Stanley  Edie Hancock  Sheree Hall    Steve D’Avria 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 
Feb. 25 – Boys & Girls Club. Our club will serve dinner 
to members. See Veronica Feduniec for details and to 
volunteer. 
 
March 1 – RoboGaston Competition. Our club is the 
title sponsor and several members will be serving as 
judges. East Gaston High School. 
 
April 25-27 – District Conference at the Grandover 
Resort in Greensboro. 
 
May 6 – Rotary District 7680 Night with the Charlotte 
Knights. 
 
May 17 – Caromont Community Challenge at 
Forestview High School. This is our major fundraiser for 
the robotics program. All members will be needed to 
assist with this big event! 
 
 

  
 
 

  

A different room! 
 
Next week’s meeting: 
The conference center has a three-day 
meeting scheduled next week that will require 
using all of the ballroom. Consequently we 
will be meeting in another room, on the 
south side of the facility, but still on the upper 
floor. So if you stop by next week and see 
we’re not in our normal space, don’t panic. 
BTW, the meeting is for McDonalds. No word 
on whether they’ll be bringing Big Macs for all 
of us. We could hope for Ronald McDonald to 
make an appearance, but we prefer clowns 
named Kelly… you know, as in Emmett. Were 
you thinking of another one? 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
Men Who Cook 
Mount Holly Rotary Club will hold this annual 
event at 12:30 p.m., Sunday, March 18, to 
raise money for scholarships. Members of all 
clubs are invited to attend or cook. For details 
contact mdavria@gastonymca.org. 


